
FILE 

To The Public Utilities Commission, 

As someone who experienced respiratory distress by working near a coal burning facility, it is very 

important for me to see Ohio move away from using outdated coal plants. The first step in that direction 

is to deny bailouts such as 14-1297-EL-SSO. 

Thankyou, 

Sara Mitchell 

7762 Whitehall Circle 

West Chester, OH 45069 
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